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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aAer the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :1999-06-01 Pages: 240 Publisher: China Medical Science and
Technology Press Hello teacher: Thank you Salan Shop Books prevail. the company registered capital of 35
million. sales channels entity shop wholesale shop wholesale. OUR default hair rhyme Express. for other
courier. please contact Customer Service: Customer Service QQ: 1042275167 aAermarket phone: 13269866690
final interpretation of Insein has all the basic information about the title Xuanxuan Books LLC: pharmaceuticals
business management school original price: 25.00 $ Price: 12.0 yuan 13.0 yuan discount you save: 48% oJ
author: Zhang Bi editor Press: China Medical Science and Technology Publishing Date :1999-6-1ISBN:
9787506718394 words: 368.000 yards: 240 Edition: 1 Binding: Paperback: Weight: Editor's Choice SUMMARY The
book is the national pharmaceutical secondary school textbooks. Modern enterprise management theory to the
pharmaceuticals business management practice as the fundamental basis. first expounded the principles of
business management in the pharmaceutical commodity operations and management in the process.
methods. functions. and the art of leadership. and then discusses the operating environment; business
information; business opportunities and risks; market research; forecasting and decision-making; engage in
advertising; quality management; financial management and revenue analysis. enterprise diagnosis and
Purchases. sales. save. The book content is relatively new and comprehensive practicality. not only for
professional use in specialized secondary schools of the national pharmaceutical textbooks also available
pharmaceutical college. technical school. vocational school. training courses to use as a reference book.
CONTENTS CHAPTER pharmaceutical commodity management Management Overview Section 1 must master
a few basic concepts. the traditional and the modern. pharmaceuticals and medicines Third. operation and
management of four enterprises. modern enterprise and enterprise management five corporate culture in
section II the historical evolution of the pharmaceuticals...
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